
 
August 12, 2020 

 
San Rafael High School Community Notice 
 
Your Capital Facilities Team is excited to share that the San Rafael High School Madrone, New 
Administration, Central Kitchen, and Student Commons Building is on plan and scheduled for 
completion and move-in January 2021! The next three months will focus on completing the 
interiors, electrical/communication systems, plumbing fixtures, flooring, and ceilings. Exterior 
surrounding area work is now beginning on the seat walls, ramps, as well as at the new quad with 
student gathering areas, and landscaping. 

 

 
                                Madrone, New Administration, Central Kitchen, and Student Commons Building Exterior 

 

The Third Street parking lot is closed for paving preparation and will be available after Labor Day.  
Until then, staff and visitors will need to park and enter on the Mission Street side of the campus. 

 

The summer Air Conditioning Project will be complete by September. The new roof-top 
mechanical units will be delivered to the site and lifted into place by helicopter. The air conditioning 
units will be installed and completed by late September.   
 
 
. 

 
If you have any questions, please contact Dr. Dan Zaich, Senior Director, Capital Improvements  

415-492-3285 or dzaich@srcs.org 
24-hour Construction Hotline: (888) 446-SRCS (7727) 
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